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On September 17th, 2022, the shipping channel through the Vistula Spit was put into
operation, which opens up new prospects for the seaport in Elbląg. In this context, it is
worth considering what further investments would be needed to achieve further positive
effects for the port in the form of a long-term increase in cargo turnover and passenger
traffic.
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